Dear Parents of Upcoming First Graders,


It is hard to believe we have come to the end of another school year.  We hope you have a relaxing, restful summer.  As we finish the school year, we are already looking ahead and preparing for the upcoming school season.  Many parents ask for a list of supplies their children can bring to school in the fall.  The following list should help you with your back-to-school shopping.  In the past we have asked children to bring in supplies at the beginning of the year and in January.  This year we will be collecting it all at once since supplies are usually a lot cheaper with all of the back to school specials.  The supplies will be for the classroom community and will not need to be individually labeled.  In the past the school has been able to purchase supplies for those not able to send them but due to budget cuts we will not have the money to do so next year.  If you are able to send in any extras please feel free.  We appreciate all donations.

· 24 count crayons (2 boxes)

· Erasers 
· Pencil box (5 x 8) 
· Expo Dry erase fine tip markers

· Small backpack (Please no wheels or overly large back packs.  They do not fit in lockers.)

· Gym shoes

· Headphones for Mrs. Day’s computer class (Can be bought at the Dollar Store-any kind)

· Kleenex (2 or more boxes)

· Clorox wipes

· Gallon size baggies
· Sandwich size baggies

· Snack size baggies

The office will have a copy of this letter if it gets lost over 

     the summer.  Thank you for your support.  We look forward to 

seeing our new students in the fall.







Sincerely,







First Grade Teachers (
